
 

UPDATE ON THE ALLOCATIONS AND DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PLAN (ADMP) – 

ADDITIONAL PAPERS 

Local Planning & Environment Advisory Committee – 23 October 

  

Report of  Chief Planning Officer 

Status: For Consideration 

Also considered by: Cabinet – 13 November 2014 

Key Decision: No  

Portfolio Holder Cllr. Piper 

Contact Officer(s) Hannah Gooden Ext. 7178; Steve Craddock Ext. 7315 

Additional Recommendation to Local Planning & Environment Advisory Committee:   

(a) That the recommendation to Cabinet is endorsed 

Recommendation to Cabinet:  

(a) That the Council’s responses to the comments made during the ADMP Inspector’s 

main modifications consultation are agreed 

Reason for recommendation: To progress the ADMP in accordance with the Local 

Development Scheme.  

 

The Inspector undertaking the ADMP examination has asked the Council to prepare a 

summary of the comments made during the main modifications consultation and to 

respond to these.  The summary and responses are set out in appendix E.  Appendix D 

contains a late comment from Bromley Council. 

Appendices Appendix D – Summary of late response received 

from Bromley Council 

Appendix E – Main Modifications: Summary of key 

issues raised and Council responses 

Richard Morris 

Chief Planning Officer 

 


